map changing, discussions have occurred in the past regarding looping these lines within the north lowndes
system to ensure water quality.

BID

Improvements to the Historic Carnegie Library Museum, Engineering Services Director, Chad McLeod,
presented the item. Mr. McLeod stated improvements to the Historic Canegie Library Museum is an approved
project for SPLOST VIII. Mr. McLeod stated staff received one bid from Kellerman Construction Company for
$237,168.00 and 120 days. Chairman Slaughter asked if the quote received was within the budget amount,
Mr. McLeod stated it was over and there was no value engineering available.

REPORTS - County Manager

County Manager, Paige Dukes, deferred her comments until tomorrow night's meeting, but wanted to recognize
Kelley Saxon, a current member of the Leadership Lowndes Class.

ADJOURNMENT

Vice Chairman Evans made a motion to adjourn the work session meeting, Commissioner Griner second.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the work session at 8:51 a.m.



